
Hey Sponger Nation!! 

Are you trying to decide on where to do your bright futures service hours?  Do 

you need a few more hours to hit your target? Would it be helpful to be able to 

meet with SIXTEEEN area Non-Profit Organizations at one time, to learn how 

you could volunteer with them???  

The Tarpon Springs Chamber of Commerce, along with  four other Chambers, 

have come together to create an amazing opportunity for our students! 

WHAT? Non Profit Opportunity Fair for Student’s looking to earn a Florida’s Bright Fu-
tures Scholarship 

WHO? 16 area non profit organizations, open to all Pinellas county high school students 

WHEN? Wednesday, January 15th 3-5Pm 

WHERE? Neilson Corporate Headquarters 501 Brooker Creek Blvd. Oldsmar 

WHY? To connect Pinellas County teens with service opportunities in the area for    
Florida Bright Futures eligibility 

 

For  more information ema il   

TSHSSpongers@gmail. com or   

Pres id ent@TarponSpringsChamber.Org  

 


